Tuesday, February 14, 2023
Dear Parents:
Happy Valentine’s day!
I wanted to let you know that I am planning a wonderful trip for my class in June. I registered the class for a trip to Snider Mountain Ranch in Sussex and I am waiting for them to confirm the dates. At this time, the trip is moving forward. The cost for the trip is $103.50 per student. All 34 grade 5 Immersion students are welcome to attend.
The trip will either be a Monday to Wednesday or Wednesday to Friday. All of the activities at the ranch are included in the cost. They will be able to take part in horseback riding, kayaking, archery, and other activities while speaking French. University students will be there as counselors to guide groups of students in the activities. They will have a few days filled with many opportunities to try new things, all while being immersed in French.
I plan to fundraise for the trip for the rest of the school year to cover the majority of the cost. The first fundraiser will be a sock hop. I am asking parents to send in 2 packages of glowsticks by Monday to up our profits for the sock hop significantly. The sock hop will take place on February 24, 2023, in the gym. The school will be separated into 2 groups. I will need 2-3 parents to volunteer to come into the school on the 24th to assist students with the delivery of the glowsticks to each class, collect/count/roll  money  to send to the office. Please let me know if you are interested!
 Some of the common questions that the students had will be answered as follows: Students will be rooming together in bunk beds. Boys and girls will be kept separate. Electronics will be allowed to call home at night. I do not know how many per room at this point. They will need to bring a sleeping bag and pillow. A curfew will be set for lights out. All meals will be provided, and there will be a tuck shop to purchase a sweet treat each day. Mrs. Wilt and I will be the main chaperones. However, we are looking for a male chaperone for the trip. 
If you have any other questions, please let me know! You can also reach out if you have any fundraising suggestions!

